
From: UCI Police Department - UCI Police Department
To: All UCI Academics, All UCI Staff, Supervisors, Campus Employees, All UCI Students
Subject: Crime Alert: Residential Burglary
Date: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:23:33 AM

UCIPD is investigating a residential burglary that occurred at Vista Del Campo (VDC)
Student Housing. Saturday evening, around 10:30 pm, a resident woke up to someone
breaking into the bedroom. The screen to the window had been removed and the window was
opened. Upon seeing the resident, the suspect fled the scene. It is believed that this burglary is
linked to two similar incidents that occurred in VDC in August. 

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact the UCI
Police Department at (949) 824-5223. While UCIPD has increased patrols in the area, it is
important for residents to follow the safety tips outlined below. 

Safety Tips: 

- Ensure that all doors, windows, and desks are locked. Do not prop open doors. 
- Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance personnel. 
- Never leave purses, wallets, electronics or other valuables in plain sight. 
- Immediatley report all suspicious activities to the UCI Police Department at (949)824-5223.
- In emergency situations or during crimes in progress, dial 9-1-1 or use an emergency phone 
available on campus. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Cooper
Interim Chief of Police
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